
 
Attention City of Cordele Residents 

Effective January 1st, 2024, Express Disposal will be your new contracted 

waste provider for the City of Cordele. Express Disposal looks forward to 

servicing the residents of the city in the new year. 

You will notice the following changes during the month of December 

2023 

• All Carts will be delivered curbside- Trash service will no longer be provided 

in the alleys and all collection will be at the curbside. 

• Express will deliver you a new trash cart beginning the week of December 

11th-December 15th. DO NOT USE this trash cart until Waste Management 

removes their trash carts during this same timeframe. 

• Please leave your Waste Management cart out after it has been serviced as 

a contractor will be removing the empty Waste Management cart.  

• Once your existing Waste Management cart is removed the week of 

December 11-15 begin using your new Express cart. 

• Waste Management will service your new Express cart beginning the weeks 

of December 18th and 25th. 

• Beginning January 1st Express will begin servicing your carts. 

• If you have any questions, please call Express Disposal at 229-352-4300 

Please keep all carts 6 ft away from mailboxes, power poles, 

fire hydrants or any obstructions.  

Thank You  

Express Disposal 


